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City of Lake Jackson 
Brazos River Flood  

Sept. 12, 2017 –9:0 A.M. Final Update 
 
The streets of Northwood subdivision are passable now, even if there is a little water here 
and there. Therefore, the voluntary evacuation notice has been lifted for the Northwood 
subdivision.  
 

There are now no longer any areas of the city under evacuation notice.  


